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Hi my name is Tony Pompa.  My wife and I are the proud parents of five wonderful daughters and one 
feisty English Pointer boy.  I am the president of Pompa’s General Assembly, In.  It is a business based 
here in Arlington that we started more than 25 years ago, while still in college, to provide product 
assembly services to large national retailers such as Home Depot, Lowe’s, Sears and Wal-Mart.  We 
provide services to retail locations throughout the Southwest.  In 2019, we also launched All Cargo 
Express which is a delivery service partner for Amazon.  We deliver about 100,000 Amazon packages a 
week in the Ft. Worth area. 

Since arriving in Arlington in 1998, Julie and I have dedicated ourselves to raising our five girls, growing 
our business and serving the community.  I have served on the Miller Elementary PTA, coached several 
YMCA Girls soccer teams from ages five to twelve, served as president of our Home Owners Association 
for two years, worked on the Futures 2025 committee, the Future Financial Committee for the AISD, the 
Superbowl Planning Committee and the AISD Bond Election Committee and was in the Leadership 
Arlington graduating class of 2008, BEST CLASS EVER!!.  I served as an Arlington ISD Trustee from 
2011 to 2014.  I currently serve on the following boards: Lena Pope Home, Inc., North Texas Higher 
Education Authority and the Deer Wood Park HOA as VP.  I am a current member of Downtown Arlington 
Rotary and a former co-chair of the Santa Fe International Folk Art Market at Arlington. 

On the business side, I have served on the Arlington Chamber of Commerce and the Arlington Hispanic 
Chamber of commerce boards and in various committees within those organizations.  I was also a 
founding board member of the Ft. Worth chapter of The Entrepreneur’s Organization. 

I graduated with Magna Cum Laude honors from St. Edward’s University in Austin, TX.  I majored in 
Psychology and served as Vice President of the Psychology Association on campus.  I also was accepted 
into the Honors program my sophomore year and received the Dean’s list recognition for every semester 
of my college career.   After graduating from St. Edward’s, I continued my involvement with the school by 
serving on the Alumni Association board of directors from 2001 to 2005 

Sincerely, 
Tony Pompa. 
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